CERTIFICATE AWARDS AT THE
PATRIARCHATE SCHOOLS IN
JORDAN

On Wednesday evening of the Bright Week, April 18/ May 1,
2019, the ceremony of the School leaving certificates of the
Patriarchate Schools in Jordan, namely “Patriarch Diodoros” of
Madaba, Fuheis and Zarka, took place at the reception hall of
the Cultural Centre in Amman.

H.H.B. our Father and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos
honoured the ceremony with His presence, as He came from
Jerusalem escorted by the Most Reverend Archbishop Aristarchos
of Constantina, the Most Reverend Archbishop Christophoros of
Kyriakoupolis and the Dean Priest Issa Mousleh.

The well organized ceremony began with the national anthem of
Jordan.

The entrance of the 144 graduates of the four Schools
followed, at the presence of the Manageress of the Schools of
Jordan Mrs. Souheira Betjali, the School Teachers, the parents
and other relatives of the graduates, and then there was the
welcoming speech by the Priest Sotirios Halassa.

The Manageress of the Schools Mrs. Suheira Betjali spoke as
well, and referred to the contribution of the Patriarchate and
the work of the teachers for the creation of a high standard
educational work at the Schools of the Patriarchate.

A song by a Zarka School teacher followed, as well as
addresses in the Arabic, English and French languages by the
students-representatives of the Schools and performances of
ethnic dances and songs. Near the end of all the above, His
Beatitude’s address followed, read by Fr. Issa Musleh.
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Having concluded, the ceremony ended with the handing over to
each of the students their school leaving certificates by His
Beatitude and the Manageress of the Schools, with the wishes
to have every success in their lives and a good career.

On this occasion, the Manageress of the Schools Mrs. Suheira
Betjali offered His Beatitude a very nice omoforo and
epitrahilio and the ceremony ended with the national anthem of
Jordan.
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